
MUNICIPAL COSMETIC PESTICIDE BANS 

 
All pesticides must be registered in Canada. Registrations are administered under Health 

Canada by the Pest Management Regulatory Agency (PMRA), within federal legislation called 

the Pest Control Products Act (PCPA). Pesticides for use by the homeowner are registered as 

“Domestic” products. Farmers, landscapers, etc., use pesticides registered as “Commercial”. It 

is illegal for Commercial pesticides to be used by homeowners. 

 

As a supplier of Commercial agricultural and horticultural pesticides, we do not stock or sell 

domestic pesticides for home use. So, if you are a homeowner, we will not be able to help you 

with cosmetic weed or pest control products or inquiries. 

 

Ask your local garden centre for information and options to control weeds and other cosmetic 

lawn and garden concerns. 

 

Click here for the current list of municipalities in British Columbia that have introduced cosmetic 

pesticide bans. Click here for a list of products permitted for homeowner use. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

http://www.store.tlhort.com/findretailpartners.aspx
http://files.tlhort.com/topicassets/attachments/ta_435_municipalities_with_cosmetic_pesticide_bans_updated_oct_24_2013.xlsx
http://files.tlhort.com/topicassets/attachments/ta_432_excluded_from_cosmetic_pesticide_ban_oct_2013.pdf

